
November 13, 2019

SCS Board Meeting 

Metro committee chairmans report 


The metro committee voted on and approved its 2020 slate of officers. We are still waiting on 
hearing who our officials rep will be, and we are still in need of an athlete Jr. rep. The 2020 
meet schedule has been laid out, with one meet still without a host (May 2-3 LC B/R). The 
initial host, LaMirada, has opted out of hosting because their pool is not available. The meet 
will be re-bid on at the January meeting with bidders taken from the floor. We are trying to 
confirm our January senior qualifier meet as a double or triple committee meet with pacific and 
possibly coastal.


All business is good within the committee and we had a successful year that included new 
formats for our committee championship meets with the intent of creating a more competitive 
atmosphere, while still allowing all levels of swimmers to have a “championship” meet. I also 
feel the meets offered a much more family friendly environment with better time lines and split 
sessions. 


It has been an honor and a pleasure working with all the officers in the committee and 
representing metro ok the SCS board in 2019, and I look forward to another great year as 
metro chairman.


Respectfully submitted,


Jon Moore 


